THE BASIN OARS __
RNLI 200 CLUB —

RNLI Registered Charity No. 209603

The Basin Oars wish all
200 Club members
a very happy, healthy
and safe 2022

Well what a year we haven’t had!!
Our beautiful Oars Dinghy has been
professionally repainted by our
generous friend Scot.

We couldn’t wait to row this year and to
show off her shiny new livery.
The race was orgaised for the 3rd January
and we’d started rowing again
and organising our costumes - then ‘Covid’ cancelled the race once more.

HOWEVER, NOTHING CAN STOP THE 200 CLUB FROM FLOURISHING!!
WE’VE HAD A GOOD YEAR AGAIN WITH ALL 200 NUMBERS TAKEN
PLUS A WAITING LIST!

Your contribution of £4 per month per number has paid out £4,800 in
prizes BUT some generous members have returned their winnings
and the total amount we are able to give the RNLI this year is

£5,432!!!

Please keep up your valued membership for 2022.

Most members pay by Standing Order, but for those of you who choose to pay
annually (cheque/cash/bank transfer (BACS), please arrange this so that your
numbers are included in the January draw.

Make cheques out for £48 per number to The Basin Oars RNLI 200 Club.
You will keep your current number(s) and receive an acknowledgement.

Please return to an ‘Oar’ - or pop through Chrys' door at 87 Basin Road,
or if you prefer we will collect.

Jill, Chrys, Marion, Brenda & Annette

www.thebasinoars.co.uk email: basinoars@gmail.com
phone: 01621 850065
post: 87 Basin Road, Heybridge Basin, CM9 4RW



